
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosegrove Nursery School – April 2023 

 

 

 Primary School Places for September 2023 

All the older children in Nursery, should now have been allocated a Primary School place for September 2023. 

We will soon be writing to all the schools to arrange meetings with Reception Teachers so that we can 

celebrate all your child’s learning and share any information that we think will help the children to settle 

quickly in their new schools. We will also be sending home information to help you and your child to prepare 

for their transition to School.   

 

Communication between school and home 

All the children will have very busy and fun days at 

Nursery School but they might not always tell you what 

they have been doing when they get home! We have 

different ways to help with this in Nursery School such as 

our website, Facebook, text messages and emails.  

If you ever have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

email your child’s key worker or telephone the school.  

We are looking forward to seeing you at our ‘Stay and 

Play’ events again this term and also inviting you into 

school for a Parents Meeting before the May half-term 

holiday. More information about these events will be 

sent home soon. Copies of your child’s observations and 

learning stories will be sent home before the Summer 

holiday and children who are leaving school in July will 

bring their Learning Journey files home so that they can 

remember their time at Nursery School in the future.  

We send home many messages via text throughout the 

year so if you change your telephone number, please tell 

the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronation Celebrations: We will be sending home 

text messages telling you all about our plans for 

celebrating the Coronation. Please let the school office 

know if you have changed your mobile telephone 

number. 

Names on clothing: Please make sure your child has a 

spare change of clothes on their coat peg at all times 

with at least one full set of spare clothes. Lots of children 

have similar clothing or uniform which unfortunately can 

get mixed up or lost. Please write your child’s name on all 

the clothing and footwear that your child brings to 

Nursery so that we can return this to you at the end of 

the day. 

 Collecting children from Nursery: If someone 

different is collecting your child from Nursery, even if 

they have been given the password, please can you call 

the school office to let us know.   

Packed Lunches:  This website has many different 

ideas for quick, easy and healthy lunches.  

www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-

lunchboxes 

 

 

School Fund Contributions:  This terms School Fund contribution will be collected using Parent Pay from 

Monday 24th April. School fund is used for many things including the Magician for the Christmas Party, Easter 

eggs, parties, presents and treats. Thank you for all your support.  

 

Helping hands 

  

 

Each half term we send home a Helping Hands 

Sheet.  This is full of activities and ideas for things 

you can do at home to support your child’s 

learning in Nursery School. This terms Helping 

Hands sheet has been sent home this week. A 

copy is also on the school website. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Eid 

The children have been learning about Eid and have celebrated this special time in Nursery 
School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

      

 

 

Monday 1st May – Nursery School is closed for the Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May – Nursery School is closed for the Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th May – School photographer.  More details 

will be sent home soon.  

Friday 29th May – School closes for the half term holiday and re-opens 

Monday 5th June.  

 

 

  

Finding out about Frogs! 

The children have learning all about Frogs! They have been singing counting 
rhymes, painting pictures, finding out about where they live and learning their 

life cycle. The children were very surprised when we had a visit in Nursery 
from some real Frogs!  

  


